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I am 100% against this bill on doing a study about reparations.  What a complete 

waste of the legislature's time, money and talents. There are plenty of things that are 

urgently needed in Oregon, just to mention one thing, the disaster that are our public 

schools.  Let's look to the future and help current students of all backgrounds to 

succeed. 


